
 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

  
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Dear Sirs, 

Warrington Borough Council – Local Plan Preferred Development Option. 

I am writing in to objection to the above plan which I think should be completely scrapped. 

I have lived in Warrington for nearly years, in Higher Walton and now I live in Latchford. The land you are 
proposing to develop in Walton and Moore in the plans is green belt. It is a buffer between Warrington and 
Runcorn. This green belt is absolutely essential to stop the towns becoming one big urban conurbation. The 
beautiful villages of Moore and Higher Walton will be lost. What is the point of Green if you are going to abuse 
it? Building houses on this land is disgraceful. 

I do not want the town to become a city. Loss of this green space with have a horrific impact on local residents 
and those further afield who come to this area to enjoy the green spaces that you are planning to destroy. 

The traffic in Warrington is terrible as it is. I avoid rush hour as the road are too busy but this is only going to 
increase problems. 

Moore nature reserve and the surrounding countryside will be ruined. This is an important area for the town 
and visitors from further afield that you will be destroying. 

The scale of the development is out of proportion to the town. This development will completely destroy any 
village life and ruin communities. Why is North Warrington not being considered and all the available brown 
field sites? 

I don’t think the homes will be affordable for many Warrington residents and there are not enough jobs, 
hospital facilities and other amenities to cope with the amount of houses you are proposing to build. 

It’s heartbreaking that this plan can even be consider. It is a compete disgrace. 

Yours sincerely 




